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Posted Tuesday, February 19, 2019

TOWNSEND HOUSING AUTHORITY VACANCY 

The Townsend Housing Authority (THA) is currently accepting “Voluntary Response Forms” for: 

Tenant Member, Townsend Housing Authority: To be appointed by the Townsend Housing Authority

and the Board of Selectman 

Current Term:      Immediately through April, 2020

The Housing Authority currently is meeting the First and Third Wednesday of each month as needed 

(Except holidays) and is mainly responsible for the future growth of Affordable Housing counts for 

our town. Past Housing Authority projects have been Atwood Acres and Townsend Woods both 

affordable residencies located of Dudley Rd. on Town owned land. Our next project will be yet 

another building on that parcel of land.  

"Volunteer Response" forms ae available at the Town Clerk's Office, the Planning Board/Land Use 

Office, or on-line at www.townsend.ma.us Please note various hours that these offices are open. You 

may want to call first at 978-597-1700.  

All interested parties are encouraged to apply by completing a form and submitting it to the Board of 

Selectmen's Office, The Land Use Office or on-line at www.townsend.ma.us If you have any 

questions, you may send email to housing@townsend.ma.us

CC: Kathy Spofford, Town Clerk, Sue Lisio, Selectmen Liaison, Townsend Housing Authority 




